
Dear Ballot measure, 110 committee, 
 
My comment regarding ballot measure 110 is that it must never revert back to The failed war on drugs 
where drug addicted people are placed into the hands of the police and the criminal justice system. 
Drug addicted people must be in the hands of medical professionals. 
 
Under ballot measure 110, Why weren’t the drug addicted people placed in the hands of medical 
professionals for treatment? If there was funding, why didn’t the funding fund the treatments for the 
people? If there wasn’t any funding, Funded this time. Do the right thing and fund the medical 
treatments. 
 
Customs and the drug enforcement agency need to keep fentanyl out of the United States. Oregon 
needs to keep its drug addicts out of the hands of the police. 
 
Thank you for listening, 
Steve Royal 
64 NE 14 Place Gresham 97030 
 


